
                  

A D V I S O R Y  
 

PASSENGER GUIDELINES FROM THE BUREAU OF CUSTOMS 

 

To ensure a smooth and hassle-free travel to the Philippines, especially for Filipinos going home for 
the holidays, the Philippine Embassy in Phnom Penh would like to share the passenger guidelines 
issued by the Bureau of Customs of the Philippines. 



 





 



 



 

 


